
City of Leavenworth Planning 

Commission Meeting 

August 1, 2018 (Wednesday) 

7:00 PM 

City Hall – Council Chambers 

NOTICE OF PLANNING 

COMMISSION MEETING CANCELED 

Notice is hereby given that the Leavenworth Planning Commission regular 

meeting scheduled to take place on August 1, 2018 has been canceled. The 

meeting has been rescheduled and will take place on Wednesday, August 22, 2018 

at 7:00 PM in the Council Chambers at City Hall.  


